Hi Governor Haley,

Girl Scout Troop 968 from the Lugoff/Elgin area appreciates all
you and your team have done to help our great state recover
from the flood. Enclosed are several cards made by the girls,
who also sent cards to law enforcement, fire and rescue, the
National Guard, Camden High School (served as a shelter in our
community), Harvest Hope and numerous local organizations
which are all still helping South Carolinians recover.

Troop 968 worked to collect clothing and household donations,
and the girls helped sort and distribute items through the
Columbia Girl Scouts main office. We love our state and stand
ready to help any way we can.

Keep up the good work, and your family, team and our state
are always in our prayers!

Sincerely,

Girl Scout Troop 968 (Lugoff/Elgin)

Bonita Furlow — Troop Leader
Bonita furlow2006@yahoo.com
(803) 572-6355




